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Mrs. Sferra and Mr. Runion

Name of student_________________________________

Block: ______

Dear parents and guardians,

The Student Performance Expectations for the course and the Safety Contract are posted on my website (Meredith Fine). Please read both documents and sign below.

1. We have read the Student Performance Expectations

Student’s signature: ______________________

Parent’s signature: _______________________

2. We have read the Safety Contract

Student’s signature: ______________________

Parent’s signature: _______________________

We believe that communication between instructors and parents is very important. In order to generate a distribution list for e-mails about upcoming tests or projects, I need your e-mail address. The email addresses found on Parent Resources are not always accurate.
Please write the e-mail addresses you would like to receive such notifications.
You may include more than one.

3. E-mail address


_____________________________


Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concern about your child.

We look forward to meeting you at Back-to-School night.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sferra and Mr. Runion
